
Title of motion: Improved infrastructure support and funding on Bolton Street and Linenhall 

Campuses. 

 

Student council notes: 

 

Bolton Street and Linenhall are part of TU Dublin and are home to over 8,000 students. 

However, with the proposal of the campus moving to Grangegorman in at least the next eight 

years, the campus has been left without proper maintenance. The student’s health and well-

being are endangered, with noted infrastructure hazards such as poor ventilation and mold. This 

is unacceptable and needs to be addressed and fixed as soon as possible. 

 

Student council also notes: 

By law, the campus must be kept up to standard and maintained to prevent any potential injuries 

or health problems. With the current state of these buildings being extremely poor, it is leading 

to current and future students being exposed to issues such as water leaks damaging exposed 

live electrical wires and outlets, damaged windows, lack of student spaces and seating spaces. 

We need the college to put funding into improving these issues on campus, to not just protect 

students’ safety but improve attendance and participation. Every single TU Dublin student here 

deserves a good quality experience during their time in college, which should not be limited 

due to issues that could be easily fixed. 

 

Mandate 

The SU to help support the demand of these issues being raised and help secure the needed 

funding to improve the quality of life on campus. 

 

Proposed by 

Amber Thomas 

Dominique Baldwin 

 

 


